
As parents and carers of Year 5 and Year 6 pupils, we would like 

to invite you to come and meet Father Stephen Buckman from 

Bourne Abbey Church  

on Tuesday 24th September  

at Bourne Elsea Park CofE Primary Academy  

Drop in anytime between 3.30pm until 4.30 pm.  

Father Stephen will be speaking about Confirmation primarily 

but will also be available to answer any questions you have about 

his involvement in our schools across the Trust and Bourne 

Abbey Church in general.                                                                 

There will be simple refreshments available.  

We would love to see you there. 


